
Board of Trustees Workshop 
Tuesday, May 23, 2023 

Performing Arts Center Atrium 
 

MINUTES 
 

Members of the Board of Trustees attended a workshop from 4:00-4:30 p.m. about the 
College’s learning resources. Kathleen Carr, Assistant Dean of Library and Learning 
Resources, presented about the College’s library and introduced Olivia Maikisch, the Writing 
Center Coordinator, and Diana Morrison and Rich Linden who spoke about DegreeUp. 
Topics covered included: 
 

• Library: 
o Kinds of learning resources 
o Services 
o Tutoring 
o ThinkingStorm 

 
• Writing Center: 

o How it works 
o Mission 
o Services 
o Growth 
o Writing Centers as agents of change 
o Student-athlete study hall 

 
• DegreeUP 

o Peer tutoring 
o Study buddies 
o Computer access 
o Textbook loan library 
o Volunteer opportunities 
o Financial assistance 
o Grocery bag distribution program (Wednesdays) 
o School supplies 
o Engaging workshops and events 
o  

 
Q & A followed the presentation.  
 
 
In attendance: Dr. Morgus, Dr. Crowley, Ms. Brown, Mr. Hofmann, Mr. Santillo, Dr. Carrick, 
Mr. Castner, Dr. Connolly, Dr. Okay, Dr. Homer, Dr. Gallo, Mr. Fruge, Mr. Gaddy, Mr. Kula, 
and Mrs. Fullem. 
 
Approved: 

 
Kurt Gewecke, Secretary – Board of Trustees 


